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In the last 24 years, B & K 
Wild Game Processing has been 
known for their custom 
processing and are the “go to” 
processor for hunters from all 
around this area and that will 
continue.  They are assuring 
hunters that from the opening 
day of  bow season to the end of  
January each year, the plant will 
be primarily dedicated to wild 
game processing.  At the end of  
January each year, domestic 
processing will be moved to the 
forefront.  However, high fence 
wild game will continue to be 
processed year round.

 Kerry and Brian Hall (top left) 
are shown at the beginning in 1984 when Brian was just 
18.  Brian and Wendy, current owners, are shown above. 
Troy and the family’s patriarch, Sonny (bottom left) are 
shown doing what they do best!.


